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Dear	Parishioner,
	
For	your	informa2on,	please	see	below	email	received	regarding	bin	collec2ons	over	Christmas.
	
May	I	take	the	opportunity	of	wishing	you	all	a	very	Merry	Christmas.
	
Kind	regards,
	
Peter	Bambury
Clerk	to	Boylestone	Parish	Council
	
--	
	
	

From:	"Fearn,	Jim"	<Jim.Fearn@derbyshiredales.gov.uk>
Date:	Friday,	22	December	2023	at	09:09
To:	All	Councillors	<AllCouncillors@derbyshiredales.gov.uk>
Subject:	Fes2ve	period	bin	collec2ons
	
Dear Councillor/Parish Clerk,
 
A reminder that the waste and recycling collection scheduled for this coming Monday, which is Christmas Day, will take place *this Saturday* - earlier than usual.
 
Otherwise, all bin collections here in the Derbyshire Dales over the Christmas and New Year period will take place one day later than usual.
 
This means that Serco’s crews will be working on Saturdays 30 December and 6 January to collect usual Friday rounds on those days.
 
You can find confirmation of this on our website.
 
Also, please feel free to share/like the reminder post on

Facebook
Twitter X
Instagram

 
Kind regards,
 
Jim
 
Jim Fearn
Communications & Marketing Manager
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Sign up for our e-newsletter for council updates, including any changes to your services
 
The views expressed in this e-mail are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Derbyshire Dales District Council, unless explicitly stated otherwise.
 
This e-mail, and any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended for the sole use of the addressee. The unauthorised use, disclosure or copying of the e-mail is strictly prohibited.
 
Information on how Derbyshire Dales District Council use your data and our Privacy Policy can be found at http://www.derbyshiredales.gov.uk/your-council/data-information/data-protection
 
If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, please notify the sender immediately and delete and destroy any copies as soon as possible.
All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation
 
Whilst Derbyshire Dales District Council tries to ensure that emails and attachments are virus free, this cannot be guaranteed and the Council cannot accept responsibility for situations where this is not the case.
The recipient is advised to ensure that they are actually virus free in accordance with good computing practice.
 
Information communicated to the council may be disclosed to the public under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Do you really need to print out this e-mail? Be Green - keep it on the screen
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